
REMOVAL OF PLASTIC 
SLEEVES & USE OF 
UMBRELLA DRYER

In our continuous efforts to promote 
sustainability and reduce plastic waste, the 

plastic umbrella sleeve dispensers at the 
Main Lobby will be removed. Instead, an 

umbrella dryer has been installed for your 
convenience.

We appreciate your cooperation in creating a 
greener and more eco-friendly environment. 

Thank you for your support!

The Management 
27 February 2025
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